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As a resident of Portland, I strongly support LD 511, a trail connecting Portland to 
Auburn. This project offers numerous benefits, including improved public health, 
environmental protection, enhanced public transit connections, and alternative 
transportation options for those who don't drive or wish to drive less. I urge the 
Transportation Committee to vote "ought to pass" on this important initiative.


